
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING BY 

THE SPOKANE COUNTY GROWTH MANAGEMENT  

STEERING COMMITTEE OF ELECTED OFFICIALS (SCEO) 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Spokane County Growth Management Steering Committee 

of Elected Officials pursuant to Chapter 36.70A RCW, a public workshop will be held by a 

subcommittee on Thursday, December 19, 2024, via Zoom and will begin at 1:00 PM. 

 

WORKSHOP: Countywide Planning Policies for Affordable Housing 

The Spokane County Countywide Planning Policy Subcommittee of the Steering Committee of 

Elected Officials will conduct a workshop to discuss draft Version 4 of the Countywide Planning 

Policies on Housing. Discussion will revolve around the use of “should” and “may” language 

throughout the policy amendments.  

 

The draft documents can be found on the Spokane County Building and Planning webpage at  

https://www/spokanecounty.org/5381/2026-Comprehensive-Plan-Update 

 

The workshop will be conducted remotely, utilizing web and telephone conference tools. To 

access the public hearing remotely, please input the link below into your web browser: 

 
Webinar Link:  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86284523695?pwd=v3gcQheNiqrXgRL6Vjcx0qUEMVeaj9.1  
Telephone: 1-253-215-8782 

Meeting ID: 842 5134 6645  |   Pass Code: 371799 
 

Questions or assistance with remote connection or telephone conference prior to the hearing 
should be forwarded to PlanningHelp@spokanecounty.org.  
 

Information is available at the Spokane County Department of Building and Planning website at 

https://www.spokanecounty.org/3473/Steering-Committee-News. Requests for information 

should be directed to Scott Chesney, Planning Director, Spokane County Department of 

Building and Planning, 1026 West Broadway Ave., 1st Floor., Spokane, WA. 99260, Phone: 509-

477-1500. 

 

DATED THIS 3rd DAY OF December 2024 

SPOKANE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING AND PLANNING 

https://www/spokanecounty.org/5381/2026-Comprehensive-Plan-Update
https://www.spokanecounty.org/3473/Steering-Committee-News

